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262 WEST 107TH STREET 
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December 2, 1975

4-09 Camino Del Norte Sol 
Santa Ee, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Several Augusts ago my husband and I had 
the pleasure of spending an hour or two with you. You 
were gracious enough to invite us to your home after I 
phoned you. I mentioned to you at the time that I am 
a friend and ex—student of David Vestal.

While we were there, looking at some of 
your photographs, I expressed interest in purchasing a 
particular print that I loved. You quoted a price of 
$50. You said you would send it to New York when it was 
printed. Understandibly, we didn't receive it, and 
because of the nature of our lives, we did not persue.

At any rate, we do still love the photo­
graph. In your book "The Enduring Navaho" it's titled 
"The Summer Shelter in the Cove" (193A-).

Can we still order a copy? Is it still
$50. ?

If you can spare the time to send us a 
card or whatever, we'll be happy to send you a check 
and wait for it's delivery.

I know you are deeply invoIved in a book 
project and hope it and you are well.

We look forward to hearing from you at 
your earliest convenience.

Thank you in advance and peace.

Sincerely,

Caro lee Campbell
(El izondo)


